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Note to File 
 
 

To: Parties 
 
Re: EA1314-01 – Jay Project, Board Member James Wah-Shee hearing participation  
 
Mr. James Wah-Shee is a Board Member of the Review Board who plans to participate in the 
upcoming Jay Project hearings.  James’ daughter Ori Crozier works for Dominion Diamond 
(the developer) as Team Leader, Community Development - Environment and Communities.  
The Review Board has sought advice from counsel, and is not of view that this creates a bias 
or conflict.   
 
This matter has been raised with Dominion Diamond, which expressed no concerns to the 
Review Board.   
 
Parties are asked to contact the Review Board by 4:00 pm on Friday Sept. 11, 2015, if there 
are any concerns with Mr. Wah-Shee’s participation in the remainder of this environmental 
assessment.  The Review Board contact for the Jay Project is: 
 
Chuck Hubert 
Senior EA Officer 
Mackenzie Valley Review Board 
Tel (867) 766-7052 
Fax: (867) 766-7074 
Email: chubert@reviewboard.ca 


